

Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter



Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Monday 28th September 2015

Dear Parents / Carers,

The children from Howard class had a great time at Ampleforth College last week. They participated in a drumming workshop, an instrument introduction and finally sang in the Abbey along with three other schools. I have included some photos on the school website.

This week we are looking forward to greeting the children from Sweden. On Wednesday our Year 6 pupils will be at York Station to welcome them; they will also be joining them for a visit to Whitby next week.

Finally we have had to change the date of our Harvest celebration at the Methodist Church; it is now on Tuesday 20th October at 9.20am. We apologise for any inconvenience this has caused.

PTFA

Thank you to those who came along to the PTFA meeting last week.

The first event of the school year is our Fashion Show on Wednesday 7th October.

Last year this event was a great success and everyone enjoyed doing some early Christmas shopping and grabbing a few bargains!

Tickets are on sale from Gill Fairbotham, June Davison or the school office.

Please support the school and come along to join in the fun!

After School Clubs

Monday: Gymnastics for all year groups 3.30pm –

4.30pm

Tuesday: Netball for Years 3 – 6 3.30pm – 4.30pm

Wednesday: Creative Club for Years 4 – 6 3.30pm – 4.45pm

Thursday: Judo for all year groups

3.30pm - 4.30pm

Friday: All Star Football for Years 3 – 6 3.30pm –

4.30pm

Multi-skills with Mr Warriner 3.30pm -

4.15pm

Tennis Club

Due to unforeseen circumstances Mr Galloway will <u>NOT</u> be starting the tennis sessions until further notice.

Please give us your views!



www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk

Star of the Week!

Well done to the children who received our Star of the Week award on Friday!

Bulmer Class - Anna Walford

Neville Class - Charlie Quarton

Howard Class - Sophie Ryan

Lunchtime Award - Berlinda Webster

Bev Stell, Headteacher

admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk



Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter



Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Monday 28th September 2015

Important Dates!

Wednesday 30th September: Swedish children arrive.

Saturday 3rd October: Fun games session with the Swedish children.

Tuesday 6th October: BBQ and disco for the Swedish children.

Tuesday 20th October, Wednesday 21st October: Parents Consultation Evenings.

Tuesday 20th October: Harvest Celebration (am)

Friday 23rd October: End of half term

Half Term Holiday - Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October

Monday 2nd November: Children return to school

Sporting Events for the Autumn Term

Football and netball rounds.....1st October, 8th October, 15th October, 22nd October.

Cross Country – Wednesday 4th Nov Cross Country Final – Tuesday 17th Nov.

Boys Football Final – Wednesday 18th November.

Girls Football Final – Wednesday 25th November.

Girls Tag Rugby – Wednesday 2nd December.

Staff development and training

Monday 21st September, Tuesday 22nd September: Mrs Holdsworth, Mrs Capper, First Aid

training.

Wednesday 23rd September: Mrs Stell, Headteachers meeting Thursday 24th September: Mrs Bartlett, SENCO network meeting.

Monday 12th October: Mrs Holdsworth, Recently Qualified Teachers meeting.